
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. 
 
Chapter Officers 
 
Kevin Klee 
262-412-1556 
kmkhd1957@gmail.com 
 
Paul Steffensen, Asst. Director 
assistantdirector@kenoshahogchapter.net 
262-945-2149 
 
Stu Goldstein, Secretary 
secretary@kenoshahogchapter.net 
847-366-4981 
 
Beth Cleveland, Treasurer 
treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Gary Quedenfeld, Membership 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net   
 847-226-1759  
 
Gean Klee, Activities 
hogcash@gmail.com 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
gymfry@comcast.net 
847-217-3552 
 
Cindy Norwich, LOH 
dnorwich@wi.rr.com 
262-287-8143 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
262-657-9493 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
224-577-9766 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
 
Bob Clampit, Safety Officer 
loneoak@wi.rr.com 
262-889-8181 
 
Kenosha HOG Website 
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Kenosha HOG Calendar 
http://goo.gl/Atsvnn 
 
Brian Hawver 
Brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 
webmaster@kenoshahogchapte.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

 

Hi Everyone, 
 
April 14th & 15th is our 115th Harley-Davidson Anniversary Kickstart 
Open House & Uke’s Memorial Ride. At this moment it looks like the 
weather fairly mild so let’s just hope the forecast will not change - 
kickstands up on Sunday @ 10:30am. April is Helmet Awareness 
Month and if you bring in an old helmet you will get 20% off a new 
one! Helmets are only good for about 5 years, even if you are not 
wearing it. Protect your head. If you are looking to buy a new bike – 
now is the time. We have the largest selection of new models ever go-
ing into this summer season. Winning a Gold Bar & Shield award 
from Harley-Davidson has its perks! Give Jeff a call! LEGO Brick 
Show will be May 19th & 20th. What creations will be here this year? 
We are busy gearing up for the 115th – can’t wait for summer to start! 
 

Ride Safe, 
The Uke’s Team 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

April 8th at 10:00 AM 
 

Next meeting will be at the HOG Room 

tel:(847)%20226-1759


2 

Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating 
their marriage in the month of April submitted by Joan Lesko 
  

13 Jim (Gym) & Cheryl Fry 

Happy Spring from the Membership Officer, 
 

We have received a lot of membership forms completed but we can always accept more!  Please, if you haven’t paid for your 2018 
Chapter membership get that into myself ASAP. It is $20.00 for Full members and $15.00 for Associate members for the entire 
year.  Remember that all Full and Associate members must also be National HOG members as well to be allowed to be part of a 
chapter.  
If you have anyone that you know that isn’t a Chapter member please bring them along to one of our events and encourage them to 
join our Chapter. 
I am always available to answer any questions or concerns regarding membership so call or email anytime 
 

Gary Quedenfeld 
847- 226 1759 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net 
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  1 Happy Easter   14 Todd Puckett 
  1 Suzan Smith   17 Tulaga Faumui 
  2 Roy Quitshaw    17 Judith Quedenfeld 
  6 Bill Cramer RIP    20 Steve Hoppenjan 
  7 Joan Lesko    20 Sheryl LaPhilliph RIP    
10 Theron (Ted) Mulligan  21 Frank Ludwig  
10 Linda Cramer   22 Bruce Bodven 
11 Derrik Hiliisheiem   28 Karen Hermansen 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating their birthdays in April 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

 

Memorial Ride is May 19-20 



4 

Spring is supposed to be here!  It is time for riding season to begin!  Hopefully 
Mother Nature will wake up and we can start to enjoy riding.  April looks to be a 
busy month! 
 
April 8 the Breakout Ride 
April 14 & 15 Uke’s Open House 
April 15th Keith’s Memorial Ride 
April 21st Gym’s Tax Free Ride 
 
Don’t forget May is just around the corner and we have two big events!  The Bike 
Blessing Saturday May 5th and the Memorial Ride on May 19-20th. 
 
Bike Blessing is on a Saturday again this year and we will have the pleasure of Thor 
Robinson and other Motor Company Executives riding with us.  Invitations to the re-
gional media have been sent and Ted Perry from Fox 6 is trying to change up his 
schedule to join us.  We seem to be kicking off the riding season with our blessing so 
let’s make it a huge ride! 
 
Memorial Ride is May 19-20th to East Dubuque, Illinois.  Call and make your reser-
vations today and join in on this very important ride of the season. 
 
I would like to thank all those who attended and participated in the 1st Annual Pool 
tournament. 
You came ready to play and above all have fun and that we did.  Congratulations to 
Jeff Rapey and Kathy Hoppenjan for taking home the trophy.  Thanks to Uke’s for 
hosting this event. 
 
Enough from me!  See you down the Road! 
 
Kevin Klee 
Director 
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Wow!  If you were not at the Pool Tournament you missed a great 
time.  Laughing due to hilarious potential distractions or missed 
shots just to name a couple.  Great camaraderie, fun and laughs 
just the way an event should be.  Congrats to Jeff Rapey and 
Kathy Hoppenjan for taking first place.  I will be announcing an-
other award at the meeting for the best Team Player, who will it 
be? 
Thanks to Ukeõs for hosting the event and to Billy from the deal-
ership for staying with us after hours! 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT!  New challenge for the riding season it is the 
SCOOPS challenge.  Since this chapter likes ice cream so much, 
who will win this challenge?  Details will be explained at the meet-
ing or you can read them here in the newsletter. 
 
HELP WANTED!  We are in need of assistance for completing raf-
fle baskets for the Bike Blessing.  Do you have any of the items on 
our wish list?  Check out the list located in the newsletter and 
bring it to the April meeting or call me and I will come and get it! 
 
Thank you to everyone who has put up posters for the Bike Bless-
ing.  I see them here and there.  There will be additional copies so 
if you have a location in mind, please hang one up.  With Thor Rob-
inson our Regional Manager coming we need to prove CHALLENGE 
ACCEPTED! 
 
Gean Klee 
Activities 
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Minutes with STU 
Hello all, well another riding year has started.  Listening to Gym Fry and the other road captains, this 
will be another great season. Just need to tell Mother Nature its spring, enough of the cold and snow. 
I would like to thank all our volunteer’s that help put on a wonderful time at the chili cook off. Con-
gratulation to our contestants. 
At our last meetings we discussed the training our officers received at H.O.T. and activities we will 
want to share. We discussed our stamp book needed volunteers to help get this stamp book printed. 
We discussed our Bike blessing which will be May 05 with a pancake breakfast starting 8:00am and 
Kick stands up at 11:00am. 
Thank you all that came to my 5 Star shoot out gathering. We had a good turn out and a great time. 
Met some new friends, Will defiantly be doing this again. 
I am doing my Konkapot ride June22-24, if you’re interested please contact me. If your planning on 
going and did not reserve your room, please do so as they are filling up. 
Konkapot Lodge- 715-787-4747 mention your with the Kenosha HOG group for your rate 
 

 

That’s all until next month - remember every ride is a new memory! Stuart 

 
Hello Fellow HOG Members! 
 
The 2018 stamp book is still being worked on! As of April 3rd, we are at 56 paid businesses in this year’s stamp book. Have no fear, we 
are still working here!  
 
I would like to say “Thank You” to those that came to the stamp book meeting and offered advice, suggestions, and help. This is not an 
easy task nor a 1-person task. As always, if anyone has any questions, concerns, suggestions, etc., please feel free to contact me.  
This year we are planning on making more weekly planned rides to the businesses that our in our stamp book. Information will be pro-
vided once the stamp book is published and available to all. Let’s keep it in mind that these businesses are helping our chapter and the 
charities that we support, and we should show our appreciation by visiting and enjoying these businesses!  
 
See you at the next meeting ~ Beth Cleveland 

 

This Photo by Unknown Author is   

http://dougitdesign.deviantart.com/art/open-book-template-PSD-198829525
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